
Dear Laura 

 

Nurses working in this area of health have considered the invitation to submit professional 

statement regarding the above health technology appraisal.  They have indicated that there is 

nothing to submit at this stage on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing. 

 

Thank you for the invitation.  Please acknowledge receipt. 

 

Royal College of Nursing 


